Watsontown Borough Newsletter
www.watsontownpa.info *** 570-538-1000

Like us on

AT

facebook ‘ gm“‘;
Council Meeting

August 10, 2020 @ 7pm

Planning Commaission
August 17,2020 @ 7:30 pm

Committee Workshop
August 24,2020 @ 7 pm

The Council meetings will be held
at Pavilion #2 in Memorial Park,
unless otherwise noted. As with all
meetings, they are open to the public
but we would ask if you plan to
attend, please wear a mask. We will
also try to maintain
reasonable social distancing.

WATSONTOWN
BOROUGH’s
SPRING
CLEAN-UP
is now

rescheduled for
Monday, :
September 21st :

& Tuesday,

September 22nd

Watch September’s
newsletter for more
information! :
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KIDS’ CAFE SUMMER 2020

Serving FREE lunch for ALL
children ages 18 & younger
at the Watsontown Park
Drive-by Grab-n-go

Taking place on Mondays &
Wednesdays only, 11:30 am -
12:30 pm until school begins.

Mondays will be 2 meals,

Wednesdays will be 3 meals.

As usual, it is for only children

: I held the third Monday of each month

Issue 8 - August 2020
BOROUGH OFFICE HOURS:
Mon. -Thurs. 7 am - 5 pm
& Friday 7 am - 4 pm
WE ARE OPEN !!!!

AUGUST 20th is
ELECTRIC METER READING

| WATSONTOWN YARD SALES |

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 26th
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BRUSH PICK-UP August 11th

As of service to Watsontown residents,
the Borough is providing brush pick-up
the 2nd Tuesday in August. Bagged
leaves along with tree trimmings & other
= yard waste should be curb side before
7 AM that morning. Please remember
that we cannot pick up grass clippings,
flower trimmings, or branches larger
than 3” in diameter. If you have ques-
tions, please feel free to call the
Borough office.

. “The Pierogi Ladies” of the Watsontown |
| Guild would like to remind you that we
will be selling pierogis this October,

I National Pierogi Month. The Guild is the
oldest continuing organization in
Watsontown, its mission being to |

support our students, families, and
residents of our area. Membership is

I open to all women of the Warrior Run

School District, and meetings are the

from September through May at First
. Presbyterian Church, 4th and
I Main Streets, Watsontown.

Landlords—
be advised, please
call the Borough
Office to schedule
your vacant rental
inspections.
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Be sure to :  Bob Frey
report power Disposal
outages! i 570-412-6842 :
During non- |: Don'tforgetto :
business hOlllll'S stopbythe :
ease ca i Borough office :
570-742-8772. | i for your extra
If no answer bag
CALL 911 !} stickers.

present (be on bike, or in car).
This is expected to take place at
the small parking circle by the
enclosed pavilion.

Due to fall clean-up,
electric meter reading will
be changed to Wednesday,

September 23rd.

LEWIS TOWNSHIP RECYCLING
DROP OFF FACILITY
SCHEDULE

Each Monday from 7:00 am —
3:00 pm unless a holiday.

1st & 3rd Saturday of the month
from 8:00 am—noon unless a

e

holiday.

BOROUGH OFFICIALS
reg Miller
Dan Folk
Todd Moyer
Fred Merrill
Ralph Young
Dennis Confer
Mayor - Russ McClintock
Chief of Police - Rodney Witherite
Borough Manager - Jay Jarrett
Public Works Foreman - Brent Frey
Secretary/Treasurer - Brendi Brooke
Asst. Sec./Treasurer - Lisa Davis.
PLANNING COMMISSION
hris Myers
Jillian Yevics
Chuck Clements
Harry Hefty
Dale Chomas
Sarah Hanna
ZONING HEARING BOARD
Chairman - Hal Crozier
Connie Criswell
Linda Daubert
Carlee Jarrett
Wayne Greiner
FIRE BOARD
Russ McClintock
Greg Miller

Norman Eisley, :
Tax Collector :
196 East 1st Street
Watsontown
570-412-4194
norm@ptd.net

Mail only. For areceipt: send a
self-addressed stamped envelope
with your tax bill & payment.

: Per Northumberland County, the
: face due date for real estate
property taxes only has been

temporarily extended to :

September 30, 2020. :
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Kingdom Kidz, Inc.
11 E Third Street,
Watsontown, PA 17777
570-838-3133 www.hiskingdomkidz.com

COME JOIN US AT THE FOLLOWING EVENTS:

August 8- 2020 Family Fun Fest at Community
Mennonite Fellowship, Milton, 6-8pm (Outdoor venue with
CDC guidelines)

August 9- Virtual Fundraiser on Kingdom Kidz Inc.
Facebook page, 7-8:30pm

Each evening at 7PM on Kingdom Kidz Inc Facebook page we
present a virtual program for ALL ages. Join us there!!

Due to the COVID-109 restrictions Kingdom Kidz have been
totally shut down since March and all scheduled

programs on the road have been cancelled through the end of
August along with our monthly dinner theaters.

Kingdom Kidz is looking for volunteers who are willing to
assist with the sound, lighting and media aspects of our
programs. We will train. Clearances are a requirement.

Quality Family Programming

www.hiskingdomkidz.org e-mail:

puppets@hiskingdomkidz.org
Follow us on Facebook 570-838-3133

The Warrior Run Fort Freeland’ Heritage Socie has
decided to cancel Heritage 0@: October 3rd and 4th
2020 because of the Covid 19 /mm/emic and the saﬂ{y and
health of demonstrators and those affemﬁry, Formore

information 9o to ur website www. freelandfarm. org. i
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Happy Harbor Preschool is now accepting
enrollment for the 2020-2021 school year.
At Happy Harbor Preschool will give
children the opportunity to become better
prepared for Kindergarten and to grow in
their Christian faith.

\doppy Harbor Preg, hooy
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Happy Harbor Preschool is an educational experience;
we offer small class sizes with two teachers per
classroom. We are located at the Watsontown United
Methodist Church on 8th St. Drive in a modern and clean
facility that offers air conditioning, outdoor playground,
and an indoor gym.

Junior Class is for children who are 3 by Sept. 1* (and
potty-trained) with a maximum of 12 students per class.
Senior class is for children who are 4 by Sept. 1% (and
potty-trained) with a maximum of 16 students per class.
We offer both 2 day a week programs & 4 day a week
programs for families to choose from.

All classes participate in additional field trips, guest
speakers, family events, and more. We have made
many physical changes to our classrooms to allow for
social distance learning with minimal
mask wearing for children.

Check out our Facebook page to see
pictures of our classroom space. Give us
a call for more details and to get a
registration form to enroll your child.
570-538-1017 Ext. 3.

The Watsontown Farmer’s Market
Hello Watsontown!

Have you been to the Farmer's Market that is so cool?
You'll be able to find it in the field that used to hold the pool.
I's behind Sunoco on the South side of town,

So don't go farther South until you've stopped down.
There will be new signs around, directing you to it.

So you can swing in, browse and shop a bit.

There are vendors showcasing things from tie dyes to whoopie pies, to
lettuce, beets, onions, radishes and all sorts of veggies that salads can
be made of. There are homemade breads, bagels, and flower bouquets

made for you to take to your love!
We have coffee with a Wagging Tail and more flavors of it
than you can haill

There is cheesecake each week and new vendors to meet.

We're growing larger so don’t miss out on this opportunity to get out,
meet and support the vendors of our great community!
VENDORS WANTED!!
If you have homemade, handmade or home grown items to sell, we’d
love to have you join the market; just give
Jay at the Borough office a yell!
There is no fee or paperwork required, but again, it must be handmade,
homemade or homegrown to be considered.

We'd love to see you all as vendors or shoppers each Saturday 9 to 1
so come on down and have some fun!
warsontown maRKer v THE paRk | Speaking of fun, if anyone would like to perform
or bring a sound system, we’d love to have you

showcase your talents and provide some
entertainment while we shop!

SATURDAY

9AM - 1PM

Warrior Run
Woman’s Club is

MONTGOMERY HOUSE
LIBRARY
Warrior Run Area
Public Library

participating in
August Fest at
Turbotville on

20 Church Street Friday,
PO Box 5 b Atk &
McEwensville, PA 17749 uEast &
570-538-1381 aturday,

August 15th with a

basket raffle.
Stop by, say hello
& buy a chance!

Holy Spirit Evangelical
Lutheran Church
10275 State Rte 44

Watsontown, PA 17777

570-649-5822 Yoga With Sue
holyspirit@windstream.net At Watsontown United)
Methodist Church
Wee Ones Childcare & ,
preschool is now enrolling M

children of all ages! Call us
today for more info. at

Chair Yoqa - 5
Yoga Flow - 6 ;:n”
Tﬁurs/ags:
'qtya Flow - 9gam
Chair Yoga ~ 10:45 am

570-538-5274, check us out
on Facebook or email us at
weeonesccp@gmail.com.




